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                                                                                                                  7th October 2022 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

Academy Photography 

As you will be aware from the diary date section of our newsletter, Academy Photography are 

due to visit school on Monday 10th October to take all the children’s individual, sibling and 

family photos.  If your child’s year group has PE on a Monday, we ask that on this occasion, 

school uniform is worn instead of PE kits and for kits to be brought in a bag for children to 

change into for their PE lesson. 

 

All family photos will take place at 8.30am, whereby younger than school age siblings can also 

be included.  Please come to the main school office should you wish to have a family photo, 

these will be done on a first-come-first served basis.  All school age sibling photos will be 

taken throughout the morning, during school. 

 

Many thanks, 

 
 
 
 

 

       Nic Badger 
 
      Principal of Bunbury Aldersey CE Primary School 
      EHT for Rural Church Schools Academy Trust  
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